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We are welcoming Fall here 
at the Longhorn Ranch and are 
looking forward to seeing many of you at 
Elementary Night at the 
Clovis East Football game on October 10th. 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Longhorns Foundation Update~
We have an active Interim Board of Directors that will be
developing a membership application this month to share with
our entire community. In the meantime, if you have any
questions or comments please email us at:
longhornfoundation25@gmail.com  
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